U.S. Department of Justice
Federal Bureau of Prisons

United States Penitentiary

Office of the Warden 4500 Prison Road
F. O, Box 2000
Marion, IL 62959

April 22, 2009

MIM Distributors
P. O. Box 40799
San Fransisco, CA 94140

Re: Under Lock & Key (March 2009, No, 7)
Inmate:
To Whom It May Concern:

The above-mentioned material is being returned in accordance with Bureau of
Prisons’ Program Statement 5266.10, which states:

“The publication may be rejected only if it is determined detrimental to the
security, good order, or discipline of the institution or it might facilitate
criminal activity.”

The enclosed material contains inmate-to-inmate information and is being returned to
you as explained above. If you desire an independent review of this action, you may
write the Regional Director within 20 days of receipt of this letter. The address is:

U.S. Bureau of Prisons
North Central Regional Office
400 State Street
Tower I, 8th Floor
o) Kansas City, KS 66101

Sincerely,

s DAE

Lisa J. W. Hollingsworth
Warden



